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IEEE 802.15.4y SECN CRG Teleconference Meeting

Attendees:
Tero Kivinen (self)
Ann Krieger (US DoD)
Ruben Salazar (Landis+Gyr)
Kunal Shah (Itron)
Don Sturek (Itron)
Peter Yee (NSA-CSD)

The chair, Don Sturek, called the meeting to order at 17:03 ET. He displayed the patent policy slides and asked if any of the teleconference participants had any essential patents to disclose. No one did. The minutes (15-20/0211r00) of the August 11 teleconference were approved by unanimous consent.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Don Sturek has produced a new draft of the IEEE 802.15.4y specification. Kunal Shah has updated a copy of Sturek’s draft with some items he noticed. Tero Kivinen has also supplied some markup, which Sturek started to apply against his draft along with Shah’s input. The output of that will be called Draft v5, and it will be circulated to the CRG teleconference participants. Shah explained his changes, particularly those with explanatory comments and questions. The incorporation of updates was not completed, so they will be carried over to the next teleconference (August 25). Sturek will send out v5 after the call so that everyone has the current state of the draft.
The call was adjourned at 18:00 ET.
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